DISCLOSURE

Date: 11.11.2021
Subject: Completion of the Acquisition of Resort Hotel in Bodrum

As previously announced on 23.10.2021, the company initiated talks to acquire a resort hotel in
Bodrum, Mugla.

On 10 of November 2021, our Board of Directors determined to acquire the resort hotel in Bodrum.

The transactions related to title deed including registration has been finalized, and title of the property
is transferred to our company.

Note: As per the Guidelines issued by the Capital Markets Board on Communiqué 11-15.1 governing
Public Disclosure of Material Events, the disclosure made in Turkish is official and supersedes the
translation to English.

We proclaim that our above disclosure is in conformity with the principles set down in “Material Events
Communiqué” of Capital Markets Board, and it fully reflects all information coming to our knowledge
on the subject matter thereof, and it is in conformity with our books, records and documents, and all
reasonable efforts have been shown by our Company in order to obtain all information fully and
accurately about the subject matter thereof, and we’re personally liable for the disclosures.



